
 

April 7, 2006 

Federal Communications Commission 
OET Equipment Authorization Branch 
Washington DC  

Dear Sir, 

This letter is to provide additional reference information regarding the schematics documentation for the 
TXUP1000. The schematics information for this TV transmitter is provided and discussed in each 
assembly of the TXUP1000 user manual section rather than as a section unto itself and cannot be 
effectively separated.  The section of the user manual that contains this information has been uploaded 
to the FCC website.  A duplicate of the section of the user manual containing the operational 
description information was labeled as the schematics exhibit and attempted to be uploaded to the 
FCC website but it somehow was rejected. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Best 
President 
 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

9223 N. Manning Ave. 
Kansas City, MO  64157  
816-792-2913 


